
 8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD.,  KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON  99336-7166
TELEPHONE 509-734-4500  FACSIMILE  509-737-9803 

www.cngc.com

April 1, 2022 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re:  Amended Petition for an Accounting Order for Costs Associated with the COVID-19 
Public Health Emergency – UG-200479 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Enclosed for electronic filing with the Commission is Cascade’s Amended Petition for an Order 
Authorizing Deferral of Costs and Benefits Associated with COVID-19 Public Health Emergency. 
The purpose of this amendment is to revise the accounting deferral to align with the direction 
outlined in Order 06 under Docket U-200281. 

If you have any questions, please direct them to me at (208) 377-6015. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Lori A. Blattner 

Lori A. Blattner 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA  99336-7166 
lori.blattner@intgas.com 

Attachment: 

UG-200479-CNGC-Amended-Petition-4.01.22.pdf 
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